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February 7, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Representative Jeff Barker, Chair  
House Committee on Business and Labor 
 
 
Re: HB 4062-1 
 
 
Dear Representative Barker: 
 
The Workers’ Compensation Management-Labor Advisory Committee 
(MLAC) has completed review of HB 4062. The committee recommends the 
legislature support the bill with the -1 amendments.  
 
For your committee’s information, we have attached a one-page information 
sheet about MLAC and our process. 
 
 
 

  

 
Diana Winther 

      Labor Co-chair 
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